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February 15, 2022

Senator Sanborn, Representative Tepler and members of the Committee 
on Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services

My name is Deborah Crump. I am a resident of West Paris and am testifying in support 
of LD 1954.  I submit these remarks as a member of the Maine Unitarian Universalist 
State Advocacy Network (MUUSAN), which links Maine’s 26 UU congregations in 
working for legislation. The Unitarian Universalist faith tradition affirms and promotes 
justice, equity and compassion in human relations, and the inherent worth and dignity 
of every person, both of which this bill would promote. 

Eliminating any copays for contraceptive drugs, devices and products would make them 
more accessible to all Mainers regardless of economic status.  Women have the right to 
determine if and when they want to conceive a child. This is a matter of reproductive 
justice and would help relieve the burden of having an unwanted pregnancy.

I urge the committee to vote Ought to Pass on LD 1954. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Crump
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